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To:  PASTOR / PASTORAL STAFF / BULLETIN EDITOR  

From:  Deacon Kevin Staszkow, Director 

Re: Please add these announcements to your website or bulletin  

Date:  Monday January 29th, 2024  

 

Included are new and current announcements from the Office of Family and Faith Formation. We 
would greatly appreciate it if you could add these announcements to your website or online bulletin. If 
you have any questions, please contact Jazmin Ortiz (916) 733-0123. 
 

 

New 40 Days for Life Spring Campaign 
English  

Feb 14 – Mar 23, 2024 
Join Us! We invite all Christians to participate in the 40 Days for Life Spring Campaign 
40 days of prayer and fasting for an end to abortion. You are invited to stand and peacefully pray 
with us during a 40-day vigil in front of a Planned Parenthood, with other people of good will, and 
to help spread the word about this important community outreach. 
If you’d like more information and if you’d like to volunteer to help, please contact: Deacon Danny 
Patterson 916-733-0133 or dpatterson@scd.org  
Visit our website at: https://www.scd.org/40DaysForLife  All are welcome. 

 

New The Gabriel Project 
English 

We live the Gospel message to love our neighbor and to see in the birth of every child a fresh 
expression of God’s unfailing love.  
We offer immediate and practical help to pregnant women and families in need. We stand in 
solidarity with her and her family and offer our prayers during this difficult time.   
For more information contact Ana Farmer Gabriel Project coordinator at afarmer@scd.org or call 
916 733 0156 
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